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Comments: 

RE: Request to extend comment period an additional 45 days Ms. Dillon:

As a Commissioner of Pend Oreille County, I am writing to request an additional 45 days to the comment period

on the Proposed Revised Land Management Plan for the Colville National Forest. The Board of Commissioners

recently sent this request on June 16. It is my understanding there was a collaborative meeting held yesterday

relating to the Forest Plan Revision between people with diverse interests.

 

With the latest information received relating to the Forest Plan Revision, additional time is needed to complete

comments. The Board must review the RCO Economic Impact of Outdoor Recreation in Washington State Study

and the R6 Sustainable Recreation Strategy Summary.

 

This plan is too important not to fully address every facet. I appreciate your consideration of the request to extend

the comment period an additional 45 days.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

 


